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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Broom, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Broom@apachecorp.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 5:27 PM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills; ryan.mann@state.nm.us
Cc: Baker, Larry
Subject: [EXT] Initial Release Notification Empire Abo Emulsion Line

OCD Representatives, 
 
Apache is notifying your agency of a release at Empire Abo Emulsion Line located at 32.80165, -104.11689.  The legals 
for this location are R-28-17S-38E.  We were notified of this release on October 11, 2019 at 1300 hours.  We did find that 
this release occurred due the line being unintentionally struck by a third party contractor who were conducting ditching 
operations for a pipeline to be located near the emulsion line.  The release did stay within the ditch.  All fluids were 
recovered for a total of 200 barrels.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. 
 
Thanks, 

JEFF BROOM, ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN 
APACHE CORPORATION 
2350 W. Marland Blvd., 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
Cell: 432.664.4677 
 
ApacheCorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | StockTwits | YouTube 

 
 


